
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 1, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 421 
RE: Peak Season Surcharge Announcement 
 
 
 
Pacer Stacktrain will implement a peak season surcharge on all eastbound domestic 
shipments with origin ramps in the states of California, Oregon and Washington, as 
outlined below.  The peak season surcharges from California origins will be effective 
on Monday August 11, 2003.  Peak season surcharges from Oregon and Washington 
origins will be effective on Monday September 1, 2003.  These peak season surcharges 
will show as a separate line item on our invoice. 
 
From origin ramps in Southern California (LAX, SAN, CDY) 

 
• $125 to the following destination ramps: 

ATL, BAL, BOS, BUF, CHS, CHR, CLE, CMH, DTT, GRS, HAR, JAX,  
KEA, MIA, MON, PHL, PTT, PTS, STP, SAV, SPF, SYR, TOR, WOR 
 
 $100 to the following destination ramps: 
CHI, KCK, MEM, NWO, STL 

 
• $50 to the following destination ramps: 

DAL, HOU 
 

From origin ramps in Northern California, Oregon and Washington 
 (OAK, SAC, SCK, POR, SEA) 

 
• $50 to the following destination ramps: 

ATL, BAL, BOS, BUF, CHI, CHS, CHR, CLE, CMH, DAL, DTT, GRS, 
HAR, HOU, JAX, KCK, KEA, MEM, MIA, MON, PHL, PTT, PTS, SAV, 
SPF, STL, STP, SYR, TOR, WOR 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this announcement please contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing Representative. 
 

S

S T A C K

F A C T S 


